Dear [Recipient's Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to thank you for your
participation in our recent school fundraiser. Your support means a lot to us and our students.

To continuously improve our events, we would love to hear your thoughts on your experience.
Could you please take a few moments to share your feedback with us? Specifically, we would
like to know:

e What did you enjoy most about the event?
o Is there anything you feel could be improved?
e Any suggestions for future fundraising activities?

Your feedback is invaluable and will help us enhance our future events. Please reply to this email
or fill out the attached feedback form by [feedback deadline].

Thank you once again for your support and involvement in our school community.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Position]
[School Name]



